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July 27, 1983

To whom it may concern:

I am writing in support of Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh's visa
application., I am a sannyasin who has been working as a pro-
fessional since 1977. After studying for my I.S. degree in
Health Science (Biostatistics and Epidemiology) at California
State University, Northridge from 1975 to 1977, I worked as a
Medical Systems Analyst at USC Medical School in Los Angeles,

The first time that I saw Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh was in
July 1982 although I was already a sannyasin, I again visited
my teacher this July at the Second Annual World Celebration at
Rajneeshpuram. I am currently working as West Coast sales repre-
sentative for a major distributor of glassware. To be able to
visit my teacher and to participate in our religious festivals
each year is very important to me., Thank you for your attention.,

Sincerely,
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Marsha Sendar
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